
Satchel One & Home Learning 

At Bedale High School, we use an online application called 

Satchel One. It is a user firendly platform which allows you to see 

full details of the tasks your child has been set, all their upcoming 

deadlines and any submission statuses or grades recorded by 

their teacher. Both parents and students receive their own 

accounts and can access information about home learning, 

timetables and reward points. 

We have been using the application for many years and have 

found that it removes confusion as students see what they need 

to do and when they need to do it plus, it gives you all the detail 

you need to support your child’s home learning. 

You can use Satchel One on your laptop, tablet or phone. It is 

also available to download as an app on iOS and android 

devices.  

 

Instructions for accessing satchel one: 

For students:  

1. Load up the following website (or download the app) : 

https://www.satchelone.com/login 

2. Select ‘student’ from the top bar. 

3. Select ‘Sign in with office 365’ 

4. They then need to use their school email address 

and password to log on.  

  

Email address:  

 Year 7 addresses start with 22 

 Then 5 letters of their last name 

 Then their first name initial 

 Then @bedalehighschool.org.uk 

 

Example for ‘Ben Robinson’: 22robinb@bedalehighschool.org.uk 

 

Password: Students have chosen their own password in IT lessons. It is 

the password they use to log onto the school PCs. 

 

Students have been shown how to use Satchel One during their first IT 

lesson but if you would like some additional support videos, please find 

them here - https://help.satchelone.com/en/collections/1695417-

students 

 

 

 

For parents: 

 

1. Load up the following website (or download the app) : 

https://www.satchelone.com/login 

2. Select ‘parent’ from the top bar. 

3. Select 'I don’t have an account yet' 

4. Enter Bedale High School, your email address, and your parent 

code (provided on a letter sent home with students) 

 

We highly recommend that parents watch this quick guide on how to 

effectively use Satchel One and support their children with home 

learning - 

https://help.satchelone.com/en/articles/5472656-parent-video-guides 

If you need any additional support, please get in touch 

admin@bedalehighschool.org.uk 
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